
NOTICE 

(For all Govt approved PTTs and Contractual whole time teachers) 

 

 

All Govt. approved PTTs and Contractual whole time teachers of this college are 

requested to put their signatures in ‘Acquittance Roll’ within 15th of July, 2020. 

This is an essential document for submission of ‘Salary claim’ for the next cycle. 

The Acquittance Roll will be made available in the college office.  
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